
Parish Survey Response
Outstanding...
Thank You St. Ann's Parishioners!

On behalf of Father Peter, Father Dave and the St. Ann's Futures
Team, we'd like to give a warrn thanks to the many hundreds of you
who helped make our parish survey and focus groups such a great
success.

We are pleased and inspired over the richness, the depth and
practicality of your suggestions for making St. Ann's an even
greater parish than it already is today.

The bottom line --- You've been wonderful!

And now that you've done your part, and we've heard your voices
from the survey, we are now ready to bnter the final phase of this
project.

The next step will be for a group of parishioners along with the staff
and clergy to meet shortly to analyze the results of the survey input,
determine the areas of improvement needed and develop a long-
term plan for the parish.

As soon as the analysis of your survey input is completed, we will
present to you the final results, a parish mission statement based on
those results, and the goals that will be set for the next three to five
years. You'll also have the chance in the future to become involved
in some of the areas in which you expressed an interest.

Though the survey results are not fully conclusive yet, one item that
stood out head and shoulders above the rest was the overwhelmino
response from so many of you expressing how thankful and
inspired you are by both Fr. Peter and Fr. Dave.

Once again, we thank you very much for your time and your
contributions to this important project.
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